








Murrumbidgee 
Regulated WSP 
are too 
restrictive on 
use of planned 
and licenced 
environmental 
water. 
The relaxation 
of constraints 
along the 
Murrumbidgee 
is a key issue 
that must be 
given a high 
priority. Public 
investment in 
acquiring 
easements and 
lifting 
infrastructure 
will have 
benefits for 
landholders and 
communities in 
times of natural 
low to medium 
flood events. 
There will never 
be enough 
environmental 
water to 
produce floods 
at the level of 
the 2022-23 La 
Nina events. 
Recharge of 
groundwater 
sources is 
another 
important 
aspect of 
improved 
floodplain 
inundation. The 
Murrumbidgee 
has over 
committed 
reliance on 
groundwater to 
the detriment of 
the health of 
the system and 
future 
opportunities. 

 






